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INVITATION TO CONTRACTORS 
 
Notice is hereby given that Springfield R-XII School District will receive sealed bids from experienced 
contractors at their General Services Center, 1458 E. Chestnut Expressway, Springfield, MO until 4:00 
pm on August 18 for the: 
 

Portland Elementary Demolition 
906 W. Portland 

Springfield, Missouri 65807 
 
The unified bids shall include the Mechanical, Electrical, and General scope of work for the project. 
 
Bids will be opened and read aloud on August 18, 2020 at 4:00 pm at the General Services Center. 
 
Plans, specifications, bid forms and Instructions to Bidders will be available July 28, 2020 from  
Springfield Blue Print and Photo Copy, 219 E. Pershing, Springfield, MO 65806, phone (417) 869-7316 
for a refundable deposit of $50.00 per set.  Electronic viewing of the plans is also available on 
www.spfdblue.com. 
 
For questions regarding the project, contact the architect:  
 
Dake Wells Architecture 
134 Park Central Sq., Suite 300 
Springfield, MO 65806 
(417) 831-9904 
 
Matthew Thornton, AIA 
mthornton@dake-wells.com 

A pre-bid meeting for Contractors will be held at Portland Elementary beginning outside the main 
entrance on August 4 2020 at 9 am.   Attendance at the pre-bid meeting is recommended. 
 
 
  


